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March 14, 2018 

Via Electronic Filing 

Ms. Barcy McNeal  
Administration/Docketing 
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
180 East Broad Street, 11th Floor 
Columbus, OH  43215-3793 

Re: NTE Middletown Energy Center Electrical Interconnection, 
OPSB Case No. 14-2314-EL-BLN 

Dear Ms. McNeal: 

NTE Ohio, LLC’s (“NTE”) Letter of Notification was automatically approved 
as of January 28, 2015.  Through an inadvertence, NTE did not notify the 
Ohio Power Siting Board when construction started and when it was 
completed. 

Pursuant to Ohio Administrative Code Rules 4906-6-11(B) and (D), this letter 
serves as notice that construction on NTE Middletown Energy Center 
Electrical Interconnection began on June 20, 2016.  Construction was 
completed and the substation went on line on July 24, 2017.  My apologies for 
this oversight. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions. 

Sincerely, 

Sally W. Bloomfield 

Cc: Jon Whitis 
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